
L’ANSE AREA SCHOOLS 
 

BID NOTICE 
 

 
L’Anse Area Schools is seeking bids for “Professional Engineering Services” for High School 
Window Replacement Project. 
 
Scope of Services to be included: 
 -Preliminary Design Development 
 -Final Design and Construction Documents with cost estimates 

-Assist with the bidding/contracting process 
-Construction Administration including monthly progress meetings,  
   bimonthly progress meetings, bimonthly site visits and final punchlist. 

 
Bids must be marked “PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES BID” and sent to: 
 

Susan Tollefson, Superintendent 
L’Anse Area Schools 

201 N. Fourth St. 
L’Anse, MI 49946 

 
All bids must be received no later than 12:00 p.m. (noon) on Wednesday, February 3, 2021. 
 

L’Anse Area Schools reserves the right to accept or reject all bids.  

L’Anse Area Schools is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

 


